
 

 

 

 

 

Seminole County Public Works, Engineering Division, 100 East 1st Street, Sanford, Florida 32771 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

ENGINEERING DIVISION 

 
ON 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
March 18, 2023 at 2:00 PM 

Oxford Rd Sidewalk and Drainage Improvements 
From Derbyshire Rd to East Blvd 

And Derbyshire Rd from Glastonberry Rd to Chipola Trl 

 

CIP No. 02107094 

District 4 
 

Overview - Seminole County Public Works 

Engineering Division is currently in the design 

process for sidewalks and drainage improvements 

along Oxford Rd and Derbyshire Rd. On Oxford 

Rd, existing sidewalks will be reconstructed from 

asphalt to concrete. New curb and gutter and 

concrete sidewalks will be constructed on the west 

side.  Driveways and curb ramps will be upgraded 

to meet current ADA and County standards.  Curb 

inlets and storm pipe will be constructed to 

replace damaged structures and pipe and 

improve drainage along the project.  Along the 

north side of Derbyshire Rd, drop curb will be 

constructed to convey stormwater runoff.  

Driveways and portions of sidewalk will be replaced to meet ADA and County standards. All proposed work is 

expected to occur within existing County right-of-way and easements. The project is funded by the 2014 

Seminole County One Cent Infrastructure Sales Tax. This public meeting is intended to share the ongoing design 

and provide residents and stakeholders an opportunity to provide input.   
 

Public Meeting - A project website has been prepared to provide better access to project information for all 

residents. The County will hold a public meeting on Saturday, March 18 at 2:00 PM at the Seminole County Public 

Library - Jean Rhein Central Branch, 215 N Oxford Rd in Casselberry. Additionally, the pre-recorded video 

presentation will be available online from March 18, 2023 to March 31, 2023. 90% Roadway Plans and exhibits 

are available for viewing on the project website under Project Documents.  Please provide any comments via the 

Comment Form on the website or by e-mail at areaume@seminolecountyfl.gov on or before March 31, 2023.  
 

Project Website - You may access the project website at:  https://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip02107094 Please 

sign-in so we can acknowledge your interest. Public interest and comment are solicited without regard to race, 

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  
 

ADA Accommodation – Persons with disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of these proceedings 

should contact the Human Resources ADA Coordinator 48 hours in advance of the meeting at (407) 665-7940. 

Contact Us - Should you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact the Seminole County Public 

Works Engineering Division Project Manager André Reaume, P.E. by email at areaume@seminolecountyfl.gov 

or by phone at 407- 665-5773.  You can also contact the Consultant Project Manager, Matt Taylor, P.E. via email 

at Matthew.Taylor@AtkinsGlobal.com or by phone at 407-806-4239. 
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